Newsletter



Thank you to all the parents and carers that joined us in person or via Teams for parent consultation evenings last week. It was so great to be able to share all of your child's successes in school with you. If you didn't manage to book an appointment or attend please contact your child's class teacher to rearrange.

We have 2 weeks left of our Golden Ticket attendance challenge so please help your child's class to get as many golden tickets as possible so that their class in with a chance to win!

National Anti-bullying week

This week is national anti-bullying week. We will be learning about bullying, how it impacts on others and what we can do about it. This years theme



is 'one kind word' so we will be thinking about how we show ourselves and others kindness and what to do if this does not happen.

Bullying is usually defined as **repeated** behaviour which is intended to hurt someone either emotionally or physically, and is often aimed at certain people because of their race, religion, gender or any other aspect such as appearance or disability.

Our Anti-Bullying Ambassadors will be working with us throughout the week on activities they have planned.

Children in Need

We will be holding a non uniform day this Friday (19th November) to raise money



for Children In Need. Children and staff are invited to wear **non uniform** for the day and make a 50p donation. If your child would prefer to wear uniform that is fine.

Please ensure your child wears something that is suitable for the cold weather and for school.

Keep us updated!

If you have changed your telephone number, email address or home address please remember to let the office know so that we can keep our records up to date in case of emergencies.

Please do not send sweets to school in your child's lunchbox or for their snack

Newsletter: 15.11.2021

Every day Matters!

Key dates

Odd Socks day:

Mon 15th November

Children in Need - non uniform day 50p donation:

Fri 19th November

Year 2 visit SS Great Britain:

Tues 23rd November

INSET day - Academy closed

Fri 3rd December

Christmas jumper day:

Fri 10th December

Christmas dinner:

Wed 15th December

Last day of term:

Fri 17th December

Plea from the parents group

The parent group
would love to hold
a Christmas raffle
this term to raise



money for future events for the children in school.

If anyone has any thing suitable that they would like to donate please drop them into the Academy office. All donated items will be kept untouched for at least 72 hours before being used to create the raffle prizes. Look out for more information on where you can get your tickets to be in with a chance to